
Press release: Change of British High
Commissioner to Sri Lanka – August
2019

Mrs Sarah Hulton OBE has been appointed British High Commissioner to the
Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka.

http://www.government-world.com/press-release-change-of-british-high-commissioner-to-sri-lanka-august-2019/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-change-of-british-high-commissioner-to-sri-lanka-august-2019/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-change-of-british-high-commissioner-to-sri-lanka-august-2019/

